
Winter Shelter Information

Selected community non-profit homeless services providers will provide temporary nightly
shelter to homeless persons in Los Angeles County. Those in need of emergency shelter are
encouraged to go directly to one of the listed pick-up points for free transportation, rather than
the site address, unless otherwise indicated. Most shelters will open at approximately 5:00 PM.
For more information about the Shelters, please  click here.
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